STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

DIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE
To'ggvyew YA February 18, 1985 Amssr:&gxmlgg 88210
{505) 748-1283

Transwestern Gas Supply Co.
2801 North Main
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Re: Jerry Don Federal
#1-A-24~4-21
Und. Abo Pool

Gentlemen:

We have received a notice of connect on the above captioned well
fram Transwestern Pipeline Co., effective February 11, 1985, but
we have nothing in the well file except a notice of intent to
drill.

Until copies of all forms and logs are received by our office an
allowable cannot be approved for the well.

Sincerely,

Ies A. Clements
Supervisor District II
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